
CORRESPONDENCE 
6/21/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06534-2021 

Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, June 21, 2021 4:49 PM 
'MaryEli Roth' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Stop Endorsing FPL Requests for record profits and income ! 

Good Morning, MaryEli Roth 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 2021001 5 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: meroth1971=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <meroth1971=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
MaryEli Roth 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 20212:17 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Stop Endorsing FPL Requests for record profits and income ! 

Dear Commissioner 

Florida Power & Light asks NOW for the largest single rate hike in Florida history when 
consumers are facing an increased cost of goods and services from the economic downturn 
caused by COVID-19 .Consumer feel they have no control . Stopping this increase in the cost 
of electricity is something you, the Public Service Commission, can control. Help the 
consumer and not this monopoly with stock holders benefitting from hurting your voters . . 

It is unconscionable that we consumers should pay more for our electric service at a time like 
this. FPL advertises they are lowering their cost ach year. What other lies do they tell? 
Rubber stamping an all-time high return on equity of 11 .5 -15 percent goes against helping 
struggling Floridians. No industry should be guaranteed returns on euity above national 
averages. The Commission should put people over profits. Floridians should come first. 

Now is not the time to give FPL what it wants. Let FPL keep its demands down and allow the 
public to have a true Public Service Commission! FPL as monopoly does not deserve rcord 
profits on the backs of Floridians 

Thank you, 
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MaryEli Roth 
11522 VICTORIA DR 
Boynton Beach FL, 33437-1826  

 

 




